A 4
FALL PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT DAY

4d 4 RALPH WILSON STADIUM RENOVATIONS

A $130 million overhaul of the existing 1973 structure will update nearly every portion of the
Buffalo Bills campus. Scope includes turning the former press box into a facility dedicated solely
for radio and TV broadcasts, two luxury 40-person luxury suites are being built and a new press
box. Fans will be greeted by new digital scoreboards, a 12,000 sq. ft. Bills store and the addition
of 14 new bathrooms and five new concession stands. This fast-track project is anticipated for
completion before the start of the 2014-2015 season. Join us to learn more about this project
and about other local projects making up the Buffalo Resurgence!




Frank L. Ciminelli Il
Senior Executive Vice President

With over two decades of experience, Frank L. Ciminelli has a
reputation for providing a fast-track delivery on complex, large-scale
projects. Able to anticipate and overcome challenges unique to fast-
track construction, he marshals the resources of each project team to
achieve the best solutions for his clients.

As senior executive vice president for project acquisition & planning, he
oversees LPCiminelli’s business development, preconstruction and
virtual design and construction efforts. His portfolio includes public-
private partnerships, program management and construction
management for the company’s multimillion-dollar private clientele
projects. He is a hands-on expert in all aspects of preconstruction,
including budget development, master activity scheduling, and logistics
planning. A few of Mr. Ciminelli’s current projects include:

Conventus Center for Collaborative Medicine, SUNY at Buffalo School of Medicine and Biomedical Sciences, and
Ralph Wilson Stadium, Orchard Park, NY.

Frank has a B.S in Industrial Engineering from Marietta College in Ohio and an M.S., Construction Management,
from The Catholic University of America. His affiliations include Board Member, Women and Children's Hospital
of Buffalo Foundation; Board Member, Buffalo Renaissance Foundation; and Board Vice Chair, Erie Community
College.

The staff at LPCimenelli




